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Arch Petroleum Inc.

CERTIFIED-RETURN RECEIPT

January 2, 1997

Re: DHC - C. D. Woolworth #5
Unit M, Sec. 30, T24S, R37E,
Lea County, New Mexico

To: All offset operators

We are enclosing our application to downhole commingle the production from the Langlie Mattix and
Jalmat zones in the above well.

We have previously obtained permission to downhole commingle these same zones in our C. D.
Woolworth #6.

If you have any questions, please call me at 915-685-1961.
Sincerely,
~ Bobbie Brooks

Production Analyst

Enclosures

10 DesTA DRIVE ~ SUITE 420 EAST ~ MIDLAND, TEXAS 79705 (915) 685-1961
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